
 

Thanks for being willing to be a 2023 Northern Star Scouting Mystery House host! 

 

What is the Mystery House program all about? 

Our Scouts will be out selling popcorn this fall. Mystery houses are an incentive to get them out 
door-to-door for a chance to win a free pizza! 

 

What do I have to do? 

All you need to do is hand the certificate to the FIRST Scout that comes to sell and congratulate 
them on finding a Mystery House. You don’t need to buy anything, but we appreciate it if you do! 
The envelope contains directions on how to get their free pizza from Papa Murphy’s.  

 

The popcorn sale runs Sept. 22 through Oct 29 

If no one comes to your house to purchase popcorn by Oct 30, please discard this letter and the 
certificate. 

 

Questions? Please contact us: 

 

Bill Anderson-Horecka   Becki Whitaker 

bhorecka@northernstar.org   bwhitaker@northernstar.org 

612-261-2405     612-261-2403 


